
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: November 7, 2019 
 
Subject: Report PACAC19-052 

 November Heritage Preservation Office Report 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to advise the PACAC on the monthly activities of the Heritage Preservation 
Office (HPO) for September and October 2019.  
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Peterborough Architectural Conservation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report PACAC19-052, dated November 7, 2019 of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the report with respect to the activities of the Heritage Preservation Office for 
September and October 2019, be received for information. 

 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
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Background 
 

Doors Open 2020 – The Doors Open Committee met in October to discuss planning 

and hosted an information session and Q&A presented by the Ontario Heritage Trust. 

Municipalities and Municipal Heritage Committees/Historical Societies within the county 

were approached regarding a regional collaboration for Doors Open 2020, and they 

were invited to the information session. 

 

Citizens’ War Memorial Committee Meeting- At their August 29, 2019 meeting, the 

Citizens’ War Memorial Committee passed the following motion related to the War 

Memorial: 

 

Motion 19-09-02:  Moved by Pierre Brunet, Seconded by Dave Edgerton 

 

That steps be taken toward correcting the Citizens’ War Memorial including: 

Adding missing names, removing names that appear in error and correcting any 

other errors or omissions. Carried. 

 

Because the War Memorial is situated in Confederation Square, a designated heritage 

property in the memorial is an identified heritage attribute, alterations to the memorial 

must be approved by the PACAC. 

 

Heritage Conservation District Signage - In November 2016, the PACAC requested 
that a capital allocation be made for the provision of affinity signage in the Avenues and 
Neighbourhood Conservation District. Many municipalities identify the boundaries of 
heritage conservation district with such signage.  
 
In 2019, a capital budget allocation of $25,000 was made for this signage. Staff have 
researched options for signage and have concluded that street name blades with 
decorative posts should be purchased in 2019. Each sign blade will cost approximately 
$115 + HST + installation. Additional interpretive material will be created for the main 
street corners of the District for installation in the spring of 2020. The final cost and 
design of the interpretive material has yet to be formalized.  
 

Correspondence  
 

No correspondence for the committee has been received this month 

 

Submitted by, 

 
Erik Hanson Jennifer Guerin  
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher   
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Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
 

mailto:ehanson@peterborough.ca

